
May 15, 2020  
   

Greetings Brentwood Families,    

Food Distribution:   

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 5, 2020.    

The food distribution is schedule for the upcoming week are Monday, May 18, Wednesday, May 
20, and Friday, May 22. There will NOT be a distribution on Monday, May 25 due to the 
District being closed.  

 

School Closure Information -  

• Online Kindergarten Registration- The information is posted on the home page of the 

District Website under the NEWS section. Please share this information with your 

neighbors.  

 

• Thank you to those that participated in the Virtual School Board meeting. To assist in 

streamlining the meeting time, there will be a change to Monday’s meeting. The online 

registration will open at 6:45pm and will lock at 7:00pm. The meeting will begin after 

the locking of the meeting at 7:00pm. A Skylert message will be sent on Monday to 

remind families of the time change. The agenda will also be posted to the website.  

 

 

• A parent survey will be distributed via Skylert on Monday,May 18, 2020 at 10am. The 

District has collaborated with the Grable Foundation and the Center for Universal 

Education at the Brookings Institution to learn more about parents’ beliefs about their 

children’s education.  

  

We are requesting that each family complete the survey by May 25th, which takes 

approximately 15-20 minutes to complete. The link will also be posted on our webpage 

under the District News Section on Monday, May 18, 2020.  

 

Your participation will help not only us but also educators across western Pennsylvania 

and beyond, so that we better engage with, and support you, as parents and guardians. 

  

As an extra incentive to participate, you will be entered into a lottery to win a $100 Visa 

gift card from Brookings.  

 


